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INVITATION FOR BID

[bookmark: _GoBack]Job Point is currently accepting bids for construction project at 400 Wilkes Blvd, Columbia, MO, subject to Davis-Bacon law and prevailing wage. Work consists of flooring and gutter replacement. Pre-bid meeting June 18, 2024 @ 1:00pm, 400 Wilkes Blvd. Bids will be accepted until 12:00pm, June 28 at 400 Wilkes Blvd, Attn: Brenda Overkamp. Bid packets and specifications available at 400 Wilkes Blvd. Contact brendao@jobpoint.org or 573-777-1506 for questions.


 



